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AW
Our ref: SSD-28088034

Mr Ed Mounsey
Executive General Manager
Dubbo Firming Nominees Pty Ltd

171-173 Mounts Bay Road
Perth WA 6000

09/05/2024

Subject: Amendment of Application
Dear Mr Mounsey

| refer to your amendment letter dated 3 May 2024, which was submitted in accordance with the
Environmental Planning and Assessment Regulation 2021 (the Regulation) for the Dubbo Firming Power
Station (SSD-28088034).

The amendment letter has requested that the construction and operation of the 66kV power line from the
project site to the Essential Energy Substation be removed from the development application.

Accordingly, | as delegate of the Independent Planning Commission approve the application for the
amendment.

If you have any questions, please contact Brittany Golding on 02 9995 5742 or via email at

Yours sincerely,

Stephen O'Donoghue
Director
Resource Assessments
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